
FOXHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 

    
                                                                                                                                        

Headteacher - Mrs S Thomason 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are committed to ensuring communication at Foxhill remains a high priority and 

want to ensure parents are able to easily contact class teachers should they wish to. 

Class emails for each year group have been set up and can be used to make direct 

contact with the class teacher. This can be used for anything relating to your child’s 

education or information you might need to share with the teacher regarding your child. 

Class teachers will aim to respond within the same working day wherever possible but 

if the query is urgent, then please contact the school office by telephone. 

Please continue to use the school office email for absence, Foxclub enquiries, after 

school clubs, payments and any other general enquiries. 

Nursery - Nursery@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 

Reception - Receptionclass@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 

Year 1 - Year1@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 

Year 2 - Year2@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 

Year 3 - Year3@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 

Year 4 - Year4@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 

Year 5 - Year5@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 

Year 6 - Year6@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk 

SEND Parents – SEND@foxhill.bradford.sch.uk (communication for SEND parents or 

any SEND general enquiries) 

Thank you for your ongoing support, 

Mrs Griffin 

Deputy Headteacher 
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